A2 SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL

GHUBAIBA

Tel: 06 5670560 / Tel: 06 5671 866
P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah
Email: mail@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

Educate

9t March 2020

For the immediate attention of all the parents of KG1 & KG2

Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

As per the directives received from Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA), please be informed that
the school will remain closed for the students from Sunday, 8™ March 2020 to Thursday, 9" April 2020. This
will serve as a precautionary measure to mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 Virus.

Please note the following:

»  The Open house scheduled for 11/03/2020 is cancelled and the new date will be put up on the school
website on Sunday, 22" March 2020.

> Details regarding distribution of books, uniforms and the commencement of the new academic year 2020-
2021 will be uploaded on the school website on Sunday, 22" March 2020.

> The cash counter at Sharjah Indian School, Ghubaiba and the Indian Association Sharjah will remain
open for payment of school fees for the academic year 2019-2020, books and uniform fees 0f 2020-2021,
for both SIS Ghubaiba and SIS Juwaiza from 09/03/2020 till the end of March 2020.

> Please note that the fees for the Book kit and the uniform will be collected only if the fee arrears for the
academic year (2019-2020) are cleared.

> Kindly note that fees for the book kit and the uniform should be paid only at the cash counter of SIS,
Ghubaiba or IAS and not by any other mode.

Timing:
SIS Ghubaiba - Sunday to Thursday - 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. (Friday & Saturday Holidays).
IAS - Saturday to Thursday - 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. & on Friday: 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

We look forward to your cooperation.

With every good wish,
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